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SB 1521 is an absolutely senseless bill that should not be passed! There has been 

too much use of emergency power in this state and this is not an emergency 

situation.  

The rights of the local School Board should remain in place with NO emergency 

changes. School Boards must have the ability to remove an employee not performing 

adequately or improperly attempting to influence the thinking of our children. 

Superintendents are there to ensure education is the best it can be, not politically 

influence our youth! 

We STRONGLY URGE YOU TO IMMEDIATELY STOP THE PROGRESS of 

SB1521. This is a terrible bill that is immoral, in conflict with the state’s constitution 

(no cause state), is anti-democratic and provides more power to a government 

agency (Oregon Department of Education) that is completely failing our kids. 


